
 Tel: 020 7207 1807 

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk 

Web: www.friarsprimaryschool.com 

Dear Parents 

Governor visit: 

Next Wednesday we will be hosting a visit from our Governors who will spend the 

day observing lots of different activities. Some will also be on the playground at the 

beginning of the day and will be more than happy for you to have a chat with them. 
 

Young voices; 

Next Friday our amazing Young voices choir will be performing with thousands of 

other children at the 02. They have been hard at work with Miss Sullivan getting 

ready and are really looking forward to it! 
 

IMPACT workshops: 

We are carrying on with our IMPACT workshops this term and it is Year 5’s turn on 

Tuesday morning at 9am. Parents have found them really useful as the teachers ex-

plain specific strategies used and then give parents the opportunity to try them out 

on their children 
 

New projects in school: 

Starting next week, Y4 will be working with the Southwark playhouse on a playwrit-

ing project and children across KS2 will also be doing a dance project with Ballet 

Rambert. We will keep you posted with these exciting initiatives! 
 

Eating breakfast on the playground: 

We have noticed several children coming into school eating and drinking this week. 

This is a gentle reminder that children must eat breakfast at home unless they are 

registered with our breakfast club. 
 

Parent Workshop 

We are hosting a parent workshop here at Friars on Wednesday 13th February 9.15-

11.15. It will be run by “Behaviour Matters” and is focussing upon “Understanding 

Emotional Regulation”. Parents from Charles Dickens Primary and Charlotte Sharman 

Primary have also been invited. Children will bring home a letter with further details. 

Places are very limited so please see Miss Bridges if you would like to attend.  
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Dates for the Spring 

term   

New items in red 
Monday 28th January—Y4 to start play writing 

project with Southwark Playhouse 

Tuesday 29th January—Y5 parent IMPACT 

workshop 9-10 

Wednesday 30th January—Governor visit day 

Friday 1st February— 9 children from Y5/6 to 

Hi5 netball tournament;; Young Voices choir to 

perform at the 02 

Monday 4th February— parent open morning 

9:10—10 

Tuesday 5th February—safer internet day 

Wednesday 6th February—Y1 parent IMPACT 

workshop 9-10 

Thursday 7th February—Y6 to TFL junior citi-

zenship course 

Wednesday 13th February—parent coffee 

morning for Friars, Charles Dickens and Char-

lotte Sharman parents. 9-11 

Friday 15th February—last day of Spring 1 

Monday 25th February—first day of Spring 2 

Week beginning 25th February—Maths week 

Wednesday 27th February— Y5 to the Globe 

to watch Henry V 

Tuesday 5th March—final Y3 swimming ses-

sion; Y5 to Into university 

Thursday 7th March—World Book day 

Tuesday 12th March—Y2 start swimming; 

Spring term parent consultations 

Wednesday 13th March—Spring term parent 

consultations 

Thursday 14th March—parent coffee morning 

9-9:30 

Monday 18th March—Y5 to Dreamtime tales 

at Cadogan Hall 

Wednesday 20th March—YN parent IMPACT  

workshop 9-10 

Friday 5th April—last day of Spring term 

Tuesday 23rd April—first day of Summer term 

Growth mindset 

thought for the 

week: 

 

 

Children’s learning at Friars: 

Year 4 are into their CLJ unit on Vikings and have been learning all about long 

boats. They designed their own thinking carefully about the colour schemes 

of flags and also how they could make their 

design 

stand out 

with their 

choice of 

back-

ground. 



     Assembly theme /next week                                                                                        

                    Chinese New YearChinese New YearChinese New YearChinese New Year    

       

 Class ATTENDANCE 

1st 4 99.21% 

2nd 5 97.78% 

3rd 1 95.53% 

4th 6 91.25% 

5th 3 88.61% 

6th 2 87.55% 

7th R 77.54% 

 Class  ON TIME 

1st 4 99.21% 

2nd 3 98.7£% 

3rd R 98.55% 

97.58% 6 98.48% 

5th 2 98.9% 

6th 1 97.97% 

7th 5 97.04% 

EYFS/KS1 

Year Two 

                   Ava 

  for amazing effort in Maths.  She is contributing 

loads on the carpet and has worked hard to learn how 

to count in 2’s 5’s and 10’s. 

 

Well Done! 

Commitment to keeping children safe:  

Paper copies of our safeguarding policy are available for parents from the school office. It is also posted on the 

policies section of the website. 

KS2 

Year Five 

                   Serena 

for being ‘a good sport’ on the trip to the ragged 

school last week. 

 

 

Well Done! 


